
 May 13, 2021 2:48 pm 

 

      

Dear Brother Priest, 
 
I write today to provide you with updates. I will continue to keep you informed as 
we navigate this challenging time. 
 
June 2021 College of Consultors Meeting 
 
Please note that the final College of Consultors meeting before the summer break 
is Thursday, June 10, 2021.  
 
Submission of documents from parishes must be made by Tuesday, May 18 in 
order to be included in the June meeting. 
 
Should you have questions about the documents that are to be submitted, 
please be in touch with Michelle Shelton at sheltonm@adw.org or Bob Messer 
at messerb@adw.org. 
 
Thank You from the National Guard 
 
I have had the honor during the past month of celebrating Mass and meeting with 
some of the National Guard that have been assigned to downtown 
Washington. They asked if I would pass along their gratitude to our priests and 
parishes that have welcomed them. Many of them are away from their families 
and expressed being able to attend Mass, receive the sacraments and have 
conversations with our priests has meant a lot. Thank you!   

Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

The archdiocesan website is updated regularly. Please see adw.org/coronavirus 
for information related to the coronavirus, adw.org/live-streamed-masses-and-
prayers/ for a listing of live stream Masses and prayers, and 
cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic Standard and the Spanish-
language El Pregonero newspapers. 
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As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office and the 
Pastoral Center, please let us know.   
 
With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Very Reverend Daniel B. Carson 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia  

  

        

 


